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BY E-MAIL AND WEB POSTING 

December 8, 2009 
 
To: All Licensed Electricity Distributors 
 All Licensed Natural Gas Distributors 

Advocacy Centre for Tenants Ontario 
Association of Major Power Consumers in Ontario 
Building Owners and Managers Association 
Canadian Environmental Law Association 
Canadian Manufacturers and Exporters 
Consumers Council of Canada  
EnviroCentre 
Green Communities Canada  
Green Energy Coalition 
Housing Help Association of Ontario  
Industrial Gas Users Association 
Income Security Advocacy Centre 
Low-Income Energy Network 
London Property Management Association 
Salvation Army Centre of Hope  
School Energy Coalition 
Toronto Environmental Alliance 
Vulnerable Energy Consumer’s Coalition 

 
Re: Decision and Order on Cost Awards Issued December 4, 2009 

Consultation Process on Energy Issues Relating to Low Income 
Consumers 
Board File No.: EB-2008-0150 

 
The Board has today issued an errata sheet in respect of its December 4, 2009 
Decision and Order in the above-noted matter, and a copy is attached.  The corrected 
version of the Decision and Order is also attached. 
 
Yours truly, 
 
 
Original signed by  
 
Kirsten Walli, 
Board Secretary 
 
Attachment: Errata Sheet to December 4, 2009 Board Decision and Order
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EB-2008-0150 

 
 

IN THE MATTER OF the Ontario Energy Board Act, 
1998, S.O. 1998, c. 15, Schedule B; 
 
AND IN THE MATTER OF cost awards in relation to a 
consultation process to examine issues relating to low 
income consumers.  

 
 

BEFORE Howard Wetston, QC 
 Presiding Member and Chair 

 
 

ERRATA SHEET 
 

 

Please note the following revision to the Board’s Decision and Order dated December 4, 
2009: 
 
• On page 9, the paragraph addressing the claim by the Salvation Army Centre of Hope is 

replaced with: 
 

In response to Hydro One’s comments with respect to some of the cost submissions, the 
Board confirms that the Salvation Army Centre of Hope’s claim does not include 
amounts relating to alcohol.  However, the Board has found it necessary to reduce the 
Salvation Army Centre of Hope’s claim by $35 due to a missing receipt and other 
discrepancies between amounts claimed and receipts provided. Subject to this 
reduction, the Board finds that the Salvation Army Centre of Hope is entitled to all of its 
other reasonably incurred costs of participating in this consultation process. 

 


